
Sports days  
Thank you to everyone who came to our sports days this 
week. It was lovely to have the school grounds full of visitors. 
The children were excited to parade out in their house groups 
to your cheers, and demonstrated our values by trying their 
best in all the races and supporting their friends. The winning 
house will be announced next week after the final sports day. 
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CALENDAR DATES 

June 

27th Reception trip 

27th Bake off week 

29th Sports day: Years 1 and 2 

July 

5th Year 6 performances, 2pm 

and 6pm 

6th Move up day 

7th Year 3 parent workshop, 2pm 

13th Year 5 trip 

15th Year 6 leavers service and 

party, 9.30am 

19th KS2 disco 

21st Last day of term—school 

closes at 2pm 



 

Twycross zoo visit  

On Thursday Year 1 had an amazing visit to Twycross Zoo. The excitement began as soon as 
we left school as it was their very first time on a coach, and we had a double decker no 
less! The two classes set off on their own routes around the zoo, seeing all their favourite 
animals before meeting up at the play area for lunch. The first request for lunch came at 
about 10.30! Two highlights were feeding the lorikeets for 1JO and exploring the new 
Gruffalo trail for 1M. Of course, everyone enjoyed the antics of the gibbons and 
orangutans. A fun filled day was had by all. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 



Special Mentions                                                 
- Our stars of the week! 
 

Football news 

Children from Year 4, 5 and 6 took part in the semi-finals of 
the BDMAT cup football tournament and came away 2-1  
winners to make it through to the forthcoming finals.  

We have not played a home match for a long time and it 
was lovely to play on our own pitch and have the children 
from Kids’ Club cheering them on!  

Well done team! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Brigade school uniform special offer—free delivery this weekend! 

Brigade’s online ordering service is currently in maintenance mode until 5pm today (Friday 
24th). As a thank to your parents for their patience and understanding they will be  
offering free delivery this Saturday 25th and Sunday 26th June on all orders placed. 
 
Don’t forget we have pre-loved items available in the office for a small donation, and plen-
ty of lost property to look through too! 



 

Super blooms 
 

Over the past few months, children in Year 6 have enjoyed being involved in a special  
gardening project. They have found planting and growing the seeds very relaxing and  
calming. This week, Emma and Lacey have written an article about it, as with the help of 
some rain and sunshine their flowers are creating a lovely display! 
 

“As part of the Queen's Platinum Jubilee, 
Coleshill Primary School has become involved in the 
Historic Royal Palaces Schools Superbloom Project.  

Just like the display at the Tower of London's huge moat, 
we planted Cornflower, Paper Daisy, Fairy Toadflax and Californian Poppy seeds in April, 

waited a while whilst they grew, and now they are in full bloom!  
The bees and insects absolutely love them too.  

 
The flowers we have grown are:  

 
Cornflowers (blue and pink) 

Paper Daisies  
Yellow Californian Poppies 

Red Poppies 
Fairy Toadflax 

Blue Flax 
Marigolds” 



 


